
KEY DIARY DATES 
 

8th Nov Year 10 East Norfolk Sixth 

Form visit 

8th Nov Juniors UEA Sports trip 

11th Nov Philosophy & Ethics trip to 

Walsingham 

15th Nov Year 10 College visit to 

CCN 

17th Nov Year 10 Edford’s Farm 

6th Dec Reports to parents 

13th Dec Christmas lunch and form 

activities 

14th Dec virtual Church Service—

time TBC 

——————–——— 
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MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER  

National, religious and seasonal festivals all provide an opportunity to 

celebrate traditions in history and to make more people aware of them to 

carry on the experience. The importance of festivals is prevalent when 

we talk about the human necessity to hand down traditions through the 

ages.  

In our assembly this week we learnt about All Saints Day and how the 

Christian communities celebrate saints. It also gave us the opportunity to 

celebrate what makes All Saints School so amazing. Here are a couple of 

comments from our students that were posted in the chat box during 

assembly.  

“All Saints has great teachers; everyone cares for each other in a way that is 

different to others.  Everyone is here for a reason and nobody minds what 

that reason is” 

“I really like All Saints because it is not only a school - it also helps me with 

my mental health” 

“Our school provides amazing support and help for us students. Our school 

will always look after us and care for us” 

Numbers to contact for help  

Ms Dangerfield: 07879 875925 

Miss Paffett: 07733 417296  

Norfolk children’s support line:  

Text 07480 635060 or call 0344 
800 8029 

Reminders: 

Uniform: Students should now be wearing winter uniform. Please visit the 
website to check you have everything your child needs, including the correct 
PE kit: https://www.allsaintslessingham.co.uk/parents/uniform/ 

Coats: As the weather is now turning colder, please encourage your child to 
bring (and wear) a coat to school . All items should be named—initials can be 
used if necessary.  

Absence: Please call the school office before 8.30am if your child is not 
coming in for any reason. If your child travels to school by taxi, you need to 
contact the taxi firm directly. 

Covid19 Testing: If you are home (lateral flow) testing, please ensure you are 
doing so twice a week (e.g. Mondays and Thursdays) If you need any 
additional testing kits please let us know and we will be happy to provide 
them. If your child is unwell (and especially if showing any Coronavirus 
symptoms)  please do not send them to school. 

Remembrance 

We will be observing a 2 minute silence for 
Armistice Day on  

Thursday 11th November at 11.00am 

 

Poppies from the Royal British Legion are available to buy at school. 

We raised an amazing £96.60! 

Thank you for supporting us 



Juniors and the Chocolate Factory 

We have received a letter from Willy Wonka asking to 
help him design new healthy chocolate. Below are 

samples of the letters students have written. We have 
also received Wonka Bars and Golden tickets!  

It will be white chocolate. 
Firstly my bar will  be 
chocolate Flavour. It will be 
tasty. I will put raisins in to 
make it healthy. Next I will 
mix in strawberries to add 
vitamins. Of course I will 
make it a square shape so 
it’s easy to share. 

Choose me and YOU won’t 
be disappointed. 

Sincerely, Daniel 

My chocolate bar tastes amazing and is still healthy. It’s packed with 
strawberries and covered in sprinkles and creamy bites.  
 

You really need to try it to see how amazingly delicious it is! I have lots of 
super ideas for a name for this new chocolate bar that I would love to discuss 
with you.  
Don't you agree that I’m the best candidate for this?   
 

Yours sincerely,  Leila  

Dear Mr Wonka, 
 

Thank you for the delicious chocolate, golden tickets and fabulous offer! I am excited to come 
in and in to help. I honestly think that I have all it takes to make the most delicious and 
healthy chocolate bar. 
 

First of all, my healthy chocolate bar will have fruits and nuts infused into the bar making it 
tastier and healthy. 
Secondly my bar is fnaf themed which overall means more sales! 
 

Another point is that it’ll be cheap and easy to make. All of these reasons imply that I am the 
best candidate for making a new and healthy chocolate bar. What more could you want? 
 

Thank you for your time. 
Yours sincerely, Molly 

To begin with, my chocolate is mouth-
watering bar and super and tasty. It is 
bursting with amazing, sweet flavours, will 
make you happy and full.  
Next, my bar is full of gorgeous fruit to give 
you your five a day.  
Finally, it’s cheap to make and the recipe is 
easy to do. Could you imagine how good it 
tastes and how lovely the first mouthful 
would be?  
 

I would love to help you with the 
offer and I will 
make you the 
most amazing 
chocolate that 
you ever tasted 
before.  
 

Sincerely, Connor 

 

        Some of Year 
7’s work on  
Russia and 

Haikus 



Well done to...... 

College visits  

Year 11  

A huge thank you to Nicholas Morgan-Baker from East Norfolk, Sara Holmes from Paston, David Walker 
from CCN and Jane Craven from Easton for making us feel so welcome during your guided tours around 
each college.  

The information shared was extremely useful and has enabled our students to really think about their 
post16 applications. 

Year 10  

Visits due to take place this month at Paston, Easton and City College have all postponed, dates to be 
rescheduled.   

East Norfolk visit still going ahead on Monday 8th November – back by lunchtime.  

Miss King will inform all parents/carers once new dates have been confirmed.  

During half term Rose went to a rugby development 
club. She had a fantastic day learning how to anchor, 
grubber kick, tackle and make high balls. 

She was trained by Rocky Clark (England’s most capped rugby 
player) and managed to do the whole day independently. 

 

Congratulations to Jasmine 
after a very successful 4 days 
of competing at the English 
Junior Squash Championships 
held at Nottingham 
University. 

Over the four days she only 
lost 1 match. Beating players 
she has lost to before, she 
moved up to finish 9th in England in the Girls Under 17s 
category. This was a closed competition with only players from 
England. 

                     Beach Visit 

Just before half term, students in the winning house group 
Sewell were treated to sometime on the beach.  

They ran races, skimmed stones and 
were taught how to do cartwheels by 

Grace! 


